Request for Administrative Remedy
Case No.: 836848-F1

This is in response to your Request for Administrative Remedy received
in this office on September 25, 2015. In your request, you allege
on July 29, 2015, staff assaulted and tortured you. As relief, you
are requesting monetary compensation and for all surveillance footage
be turned over to you or counsel at a later date.

The Bureau of Prisons takes allegations of staff misconduct
seriously. Staff are held to a high standard of treating inmates
fairly, impartially, and humanely. Your allegations will be
reviewed, and if it is determined an investigation is warranted,
it will be referred to the proper investigating authority. However,
information concerning staff conduct and performance is protected
by the Privacy Act, 5 USC §552a. Therefore, you will not be provided
information regarding the outcome of any review or investigation.

Program Statement 1330.17, Administrative Remedy Program, paragraph
c, notes there are statutorily-mandated procedures in place for

" filing an administrative tort claim. Any claims for inmate accident

compensation claims must be filed in accordance with the Federal

Tort Claims Act. You may obtain the appropriate forms by submitting

an Inmate Request to Staff through your unit team.

Accordingly, your Reguest for Administrative Remedy is for
informational purposes only. If you are dissatisfied with this
response, your appeal must be received by the Regional Administrative
Remedy Coordinator, Federal Bureau of Prisons, Western Regional
Office, 7338 Shoreline Drive, Stockton, CA 95219, within twenty (20)
calendar days from the date of this response.
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ichard B. Ives, Complex Warden Date




